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[image: ]Appeal for old Wilby Photographs & Newspaper Articles
Do you have have any old Wilby Village photographs – especially of Wilby WI - or Newspaper Articles of Wilby that you would be prepared to loan to Wilby WI, for copies to be made please?

The further back in time the better! If you do, please contact:  Diane Palmer on 01728-628696.

Wilby WI Meeting Report

On Thursday 15th April we had our WI Group Meeting with guest Zoom Speaker: Margo Harrison from the charity Hearing Dogs for Deaf People along with her Hearing Dog ‘Linus’ – a beautiful Blue Roan Cocker Spaniel.

Margo gave an exceptional presentation of how the charity was formed/is currently operating and what is intended for the future.

The training that is required before a dog can be placed with someone requiring help, is amazing and much like/similar to the Guide Dogs for the Blind. We were told a few ‘tricky and amusing’ stories that happened during Linus’ training... he even came in on Zoom to meet us!






		






			Brundish Baristas![image: ]

It is with great pleasure that we will (subject to current restrictions) restart the 'Brundish Village Hall Coffee Mornings' on Thursday 3rd June 2021 between 10am and 12.30pm.

We will only offer "Table Service" and subject to weather hope to perhaps have limited inside tables and others at the front of the hall in the open air.  As such we ask that people park only in the Car Park and not in front of the hall itself.
 
We hope to continue this through the Summer months instead of our usual 'Summer break'










			Subscribe to the Newsletter







			Contact us at brunbynewsletter@gmail.com
If you know someone else who would like to receive the eNewsletter, please ask them to e-mail us or forward this mail via the button above. 
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Wilby (& Brundish) Women’s
Institute

In line with Covid Government Guidelines we continue to meet via Zoom. However,
proposed lifted restrictions will enable us to meet outside soon and therefore we are
making plans to get together again. We are always looking for and would welcome
new members — we're a fun & friendly bunch... do join us!

Contact Alison King on alisonemking@gmail.com for membership details and
receiving our latest W1 Newsletter.
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